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“The Camden Safeguarding Adults Partnership Board (SAPB) was very sorry to learn of 
the unfortunate circumstances which led to the death of ZZ. The Board welcomes this 
comprehensive serious case review – which provides invaluable learning for all 
agencies on helping people who are reluctant to accept support.  
 
We’re confident that the recommendations in this report will improve the way we work 
with people in similar situations in the future, and both Camden SAPB and all individual 
agencies are developing detailed action plans in response. The Board will hold all 
agencies to account in implementing and monitoring the impact of these actions on 
improving the safeguarding and wellbeing of adults at risk in the future.   
 
On behalf of Camden SAPB I would like to extend our condolences to the family and 
friends of ZZ and thank them for the insight into her life.  We would also like to thank all 
organisations involved for their transparency and commitment to making the changes 
that will help to prevent similar deaths in the future wherever possible.”  
 
  
Marian Harrington 
Independent Chair 
Camden Safeguarding Adults Partnership Board  
 
22nd October 2015 


